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Success is a Journey

May 19, 2011

Dear Parents/Guardians of Students at Burton Elementary School,

As you may be aware, School District 17 hosted Public Meeting #1 (regarding the
sustainability of Burton Elementary School under Policy 409) at the Burton Lions Club on
Tuesday, May 17. At that meeting, I described a number of ways that parents and
stakeholders could contribute to the study by providing feedback in a responsible manner.
These opportunities include:

e writing to us at 17 Miramichi Road, Oromocto, NB, E2V 2P6 (attention: Cathy Buck);

* e-mailing us at burton@nbed.nb.ca;

» writing on our Blog, which can be found by going to our School District 17 website
(www.districtl 7.nbed.nb.ca), clicking on “Sustainability Study Information”, and then
clicking on the “Blog” link, taking you to the discussion board. A number of documents
related to the study can be found at this information location.

I will write to parents/guardians again in September to provide details on Public Meeting #2
and how stakeholders can make arrangements to present.

Sincerely,
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David McTimoney
Superintendent
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